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NETTLESTONE AND SEAVIEW PARISH COUNCIL
“Barocott”, Brookside Road, Wroxall, I.O.W. PO38 3BQ
Telephone:  01983 639373.  E-mail: pink.m@sky.com
Web-site: nettlestoneandseaview-pc.org.uk

Planning 
Tuesday 5th June 2018


Minutes of Planning Sub-committee meeting held at St Peter’s Hall, Seaview at 6.00pm on Tuesday 5th June 2018.

Present: Cllrs Thomas-Foxley (Chairman), Tuson, Barraclough, Elliott and Gauntlett

Apologies: Cllr Gibbs

Under the 21 day rule the following planning applications were discussed (Closing date for comments 15.06.2018)

Applications for Consideration

P/00562/18: Land to the rear of 3 Gregory Avenue, Ryde, PO33
Proposal: Outline for proposed dwelling; formation of new vehicular access
Comments by 15th June 2018
Case Officer: Vicki Kemp

Resolved:
The members agreed unanimously that this application should be supported


P/00583/18: Tesco Extra, Brading Road, Ryde, PO33 1QS
Proposal: 4 x non-illuminated vinyl graphics
Comments by 15th June 2018
Case Officer: Craig Jelley

Resolved:
The members agreed unanimously that this application should be supported


P/00578/18: West Ingle, Ferniclose Road, Seaview, PO34 5BS
Proposal: A: replacement of existing lounge casement window with new window to match existing windows.
B: demolition of side conservatory and construction of a new lean-to extension
C: demolition of existing garden store/boathouse and the construction and
re-location of a new single storey boathouse and garden studio space
D: replacement of existing site access gate and fence adjacent the existing off
road car parking area
Comments by 5th June 2018
Case Officer: Hayden Marsh

Resolved:
The members agreed unanimously that this application should be supported


P/00584/18: 2 Solent View Road, Seaview, PO34 5HY
Proposal: Variation of condition 2 on P/01491/16 - TCP/32238/A to allow alterations to approved scheme
Comments by 15th June 2018
Case Officer: Vicki Kemp

Resolved:
The members agreed unanimously that an objection should be submitted to this application for the following reasons
1. The Parish Council supported the original application as an “innovative design that would fit well into the area”. Unfortunately, the revised dwelling is firmly out of character with the street scene and does not now represent a land mark building and therefore, the alterations to the approved scheme should be refused.



[bookmark: _GoBack]There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 6.17pm



……………………………….
Chairman 
18th June 2018
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